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Feedback on 2019 Marine Personnel 
Regulations Workshop

The Sectorial Committee organized and held the Marine Personnel Regulations 
Workshop on February 20 in Québec City. This year’s edition was another rousing 
success! More than 60 people participated in this activity offered to all members 
of the Québec maritime community. The year 2019 marks the 10th anniversary 
of this very popular event and, once again, we were fortunate to be able to work 
with Mario Lavoie, Annie Larouche and Bernard Leclerc of Transport Canada, the 
Workshop’s main presenters. 

To view the day’s agenda, click here (French only).

The Workshop minutes will soon be available on our website and Sectorial Com-
mittee Executive Director Claude Mailloux will present a summary at the Regio-
nal Marine Advisory Council (RMAC) meeting in March and the Canadian Marine 
Advisory Council (CMAC) meeting in April.

Our sincere thanks to the Transport Canada representatives for their excellent 
collaboration and availability again this year!

Coming: 2019 job fair!
Looking for new professional 
challenges? Interested in the 
marine industry but don’t know 
where to start? 

On March 29 and 30, the Secto-
rial Committee will run a booth 
at the Foire de l’Emploi job fair 
in Québec City’s Centre de foires 
d’ExpoCité. We will have a list of 
the various marine-sector ca-
reers available along with a num-
ber of job offers from partner 
companies and will be pleased to 
provide information and answer 
questions on training offered. 

A unique opportunity to find out 
more about the marine industry!

Navigating Personnel Certification and Gene-
ral Shipping Knowledge training sessions are 
back!

These two popular training sessions will be back in April!

Make sure to sign up for our Training and Events  infoletter to receive the invita-
tions and details in the coming weeks!

You can also watch the Sectorial Committee activity calendar (French only) on our 
website for more information!

http://www.csmoim.qc.ca/en
https://www.facebook.com/embarqueCSMOIM/
http://www.csmoim.qc.ca/public_upload/files/Ateliers%20r%C3%A9glementaires/Ordre-du-jour-atelier-reglementaire2019.pdf
www.embarque.ca
http://www.csmoim.qc.ca/fr/travailleurs-de-lindustrie/calendrier-du-comite


Maternity leave 
coming up!

Just a heads-up to tell you that 
I’ll temporarily be leaving my 
duties as Sectorial Committee 
Communications Officer on 
March 22, 2019  for a one-year 
maternity leave. I’m thrilled to 
be expecting my second little 
bundle of joy in April!

The Sectorial Committee is 
pleased to welcome Laurence 
Jolicoeur, who will replace me 
from March 2019 to March 
2020. I’ll be on hand to help her 
transition into the job in the 
last weeks of March so that the 
Sectorial Committee’s activi-
ties are not affected. 

See you in March 2020!

Josée-Ève Poulin

Report on our participation at the IMQ  internships 
fair and Quariera!

Regulations Column coming soon!
In the coming weeks, the Sectorial Committee will publish a new Regulations Co-
lumn on e-learning, a topical subject in our wonderful marine industry!

Watch your email inboxes! 

On January 30 and 31, Susan and Josée-Ève participated in the Institut maritime du 
Québec’s (IMQ) 9th internships fair in Rimouski. In addition to taking part in the va-
rious activities organized to celebrate the IMQ’s 75th anniversary with the marine-
sector organizations on hand, the two Sectorial Committee representatives were 
able to meet with the 275 students enrolled in the school’s four study programs. The 
venture was conclusive once again: the students are increasingly aware of the Sec-
torial Committee’s existence, thanks to our social media campaign Embarque. Those 
preparing to graduate were very enthusiastic about the continuing education services 
the Sectorial Committee offers after they have completed their studies. A very win-
tery, but highly enriching, edition! 

Continuing in the marine-sector careers promotion vein, on February 21, the Sectorial 
Committee team participated, for the first time, in the Quariera event held at Québec 
City’s Hôtel le Concorde. This annual rendez-vous for employment professionals was 
a very interesting platform for the marine industry. From 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Susan 
and Josée-Ève introduced these potential spokespersons to the marine sector’s va-
rious trades, occupations and training sessions. The event was successful and allowed 
us to meet hundreds of employment professionals who will be able to better inform 
their clienteles about these promising careers within our industry. 

Why not take on a young intern next summer? 
As its name suggests, Montréal Relève (next generation 
Montréal) is an organization whose goal is to implement ini-
tiatives to introduce the younger generation to the job mar-
ket. Its Student Business program offers companies in the 
Montréal area the opportunity to welcome students aged 
14 to 17 for short summer internships (1 week). 

Interested in welcoming a young intern? Here is program 
coordinator Mathilde Locatelli’s contact information. Get 
in touch with her for further information!

Mathilde Locatelli
Partnership Advisor, Student Business 
Montréal Relève 514-270-3300, option 4, ext. 5
montrealreleve.ca
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